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Costed evaluation plan – United Republic of Tanzania – UNICEF country programme of cooperation, July 2022–
June 2027 

The table draws from the Integrated Monitoring and Evaluation Plan to cover present evaluations planned for the duration of the programme cycle. 
Additional guidance on financial resources for evaluation are outlined in the revised Evaluation Policy (E/ICEF/2018/14). 
 

Evaluation title   

United Nations Development 
Assistance Framework (or 
equivalent) outcome  

UNICEF Strategic Plan, 
2022–2025 Goal Area Criteria used for selection  

Intended use of evaluation 
findings  

Expected start date 
(month and year, or 
year only)  

Anticipated cost and 
provisional source of 

funding (regular 
resources (RR) or other 

resources (OR)), in 
United States dollars 

[July 2022–June 2027] 

UNICEF contributions 
to strengthening 
systems for quality 
primary health care 
and community 
health: A formative 
process evaluation 

Outcome 1 [People]: By 
2027, people in the 
United Republic of 
Tanzania, especially the 
most vulnerable, 
increasingly utilise 
quality gender 
transformative, inclusive 
and integrated basic 
education, health (with 
particular focus on 
RMNCAH 
[reproductive, maternal, 
newborn, child and 
adolescent health], 
AIDS, TB [tuberculosis], 
malaria, and epidemic-
prone diseases), 
nutrition, WASH [water, 
sanitation and hygiene] 
and protection services. 

Goal Area 1: Every 
child, including 
adolescents, survives 
and thrives, with 
access to nutritious 
diets, quality primary 
health care, nurturing 
practices and 
essential supplies. 

Country-office-level 
thematic evaluation. 

The focus on system 
strengthening is aligned 
with the priority areas of 
the new country 
programme document 
(CPD). 

To inform the UNICEF 
approach in 
strengthening primary 
health care and 
community health at the 
national and subnational 
levels. 

To stimulate dialogue 
and actions around 
policies that guide 
national and 
subnational primary 
health care and 
community health 
frameworks and plans, 
budgetary allocations 
affecting children and 
families, and 
strengthen the building 
blocks of 
implementation of 
programmes. 

Inform decision-
making on policies, 
and development and 
organizational 
effectiveness and 
inform programme 
design. 

To identify gaps and 
bottlenecks in how 
UNICEF works with 
the Government and 
partners, to adapt the 
approach and/or 
inform the 
development of 
alternative/improved 
approaches to 
strengthen primary 

January 2023 350 000 (RR) 

http://www.undocs.org/E/ICEF/2018/14
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Evaluation title   

United Nations Development 
Assistance Framework (or 
equivalent) outcome  

UNICEF Strategic Plan, 
2022–2025 Goal Area Criteria used for selection  

Intended use of evaluation 
findings  

Expected start date 
(month and year, or 
year only)  

Anticipated cost and 
provisional source of 

funding (regular 
resources (RR) or other 

resources (OR)), in 
United States dollars 

[July 2022–June 2027] 

health care and 
community health 
systems at the national 
and subnational levels.  

The evaluation will 
support systematic 
learning of lessons for 
future engagement. 

Evaluation of the rural 
community water, 
sanitation and hygiene 
programme for 
accelerating sanitation 
and hygiene for all in 
Iringa, Mbeya, 
Njombe, Songwe and 
Zanzibar  

Outcome 1 [People]: By 
2027, people in the 
United Republic of 
Tanzania, especially the 
most vulnerable, 
increasingly utilize 
quality gender 
transformative, inclusive 
and integrated basic 
education, health (with 
particular focus on 
RMNCAH, AIDS, TB, 
malaria, and epidemic-
prone diseases), 
nutrition, WASH and 
protection services. 

Outcome 3 [Planet]: By 
2027, people in the 
United Republic of 
Tanzania, especially the 
most vulnerable, 
contribute to and benefit 
from more inclusive and 
gender-responsive 
management of natural 
resources, climate 
change resilience, 
disaster risk reduction 
and increased use of 

Goal Area 4: Every 
child, including 
adolescents, has 
access to safe and 
equitable water, 
sanitation and 
hygiene services and 
supplies, and lives in 
a safe and 
sustainable climate 
and environment. 

Programme replication or 
scale-up. 

Accelerating sanitation 
and hygiene for all, 
aligned with the national 
sanitation campaign.  

The focus on system 
strengthening is aligned 
with the priority areas of 
the new CPD. 

To support the 
Government with 
documentation of 
progress, learning and 
dissemination of 
results that can be 
used to take sanitation 
and hygiene in target 
regions to scale with a 
view to ending open 
defecation, including 
adjusting programme 
design for national 
scale-up. 

Assess WASH 
approach in specific 
relation to the 
milestone moment in 
the programme that 
entailed moving 
planning from the 
local government 
authority (LGA) level 
to the regional level.  

September 2022 200 000 (RR) 
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Evaluation title   

United Nations Development 
Assistance Framework (or 
equivalent) outcome  

UNICEF Strategic Plan, 
2022–2025 Goal Area Criteria used for selection  

Intended use of evaluation 
findings  

Expected start date 
(month and year, or 
year only)  

Anticipated cost and 
provisional source of 

funding (regular 
resources (RR) or other 

resources (OR)), in 
United States dollars 

[July 2022–June 2027] 

efficient renewable 
energy. 

Impact evaluation of 
the Stawisha Maisha 
(‘Nourishing Life’) 
programme 

Outcome 1 [People]: By 
2027, people in the 
United Republic of 
Tanzania, especially the 
most vulnerable, 
increasingly utilise 
quality gender 
transformative, inclusive 
and integrated basic 
education, health (with 
particular focus on 
RMNCAH, AIDS, TB, 
malaria, and epidemic-
prone diseases), 
nutrition, WASH and 
protection services. 

Goal Area 5: Every 
child, including 
adolescents, has 
access to inclusive 
social protection and 
lives free from 
poverty. 

New modality of delivery 
of a social and behaviour 
change communication 
component (through 
radio) layered on top of 
the national flagship 
social protection 
programme (Productive 
Social Safety Net) to be 
operationalized by the 
Tanzania Social Action 
Fund. 

Strategic/relevant as it 
focuses on nutrition-
sensitive social 
protection, social and 
behaviour change 
communication and early 
childhood development 
for the most vulnerable, 
in alignment with 
priorities of the new 
CPD. 

The mixed-method 
impact evaluation will 
explore impacts but also 
more broadly (using 
high-quality 
‘edutainment’ approaches 
through radio) a more 
cost-effective way to 
reduce stunting and 
improve overall 
communication with 
beneficiaries of the 

Generate lessons 
learned to inform 
current and future 
programming 
(including the planned 
programme 
expansion); measure 
programme impacts; 
and, more broadly, 
understand the use of 
radio as the main 
communication 
channel of the 
Tanzania Social Action 
Fund with beneficiary 
households around 
programme 
announcements and 
messages to 
beneficiaries. 

Feed into the broader 
academic and policy 
debate about the 
usefulness of cash plus 
interventions aimed at 
reducing stunting. 

(Q2) 2022 550 000 (RR) 
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Evaluation title   

United Nations Development 
Assistance Framework (or 
equivalent) outcome  

UNICEF Strategic Plan, 
2022–2025 Goal Area Criteria used for selection  

Intended use of evaluation 
findings  

Expected start date 
(month and year, or 
year only)  

Anticipated cost and 
provisional source of 

funding (regular 
resources (RR) or other 

resources (OR)), in 
United States dollars 

[July 2022–June 2027] 

Productive Social Safety 
Net programme. 

Total resources      1 100 000 (RR) 

 

  


